
Louth/Meath Health 
Protection Group 
Unit 7, Beamore Business Centre, 
Beamore Road, Drogheda, Co. Loath 
Tel : 041- 9880092 / 93 

20fh May 2002 

Mr Ken Macken 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnston Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Dear Mr Macken 

Re:- Waste Licence Application - 167-I - lndaver Ireland 

Further to your recent conversation with Mr Brian Hanratty, I’d be most 
grateful if you could please host an information evening in Drogheda. The 
subject of the evening would be the EPA licencing procedure with regard to 
the proposed incinerator at Carranstown.’ ‘. 

This is an issue of great local concern, therefore an information evening with a 
question and answers session would be gratefully appreciated. 

I look forward to your response. 

Kind regards 

Louth Meath Health Protection Gr 
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